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My friends in St. Johns/North Peninsula will be cut off access to many services and 

ability to leave the area if there is an earthquake before a bridge is built over the RR 

Cut on Columbia. There will be grave consequences for them with lack of medical 

help, food resupply and a possible toxic cloud from the CEI Hub. PLEASE APPROVE 

HB 2749 SO A BRIDGE CAN BE BUILT TO HELP MY FRIENDS REMAIN SAFE! 


